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Store: Volunteers are needed, please email Teresa at 
teresalynne142@gmail.com. 
 
Social Events: August long weekend events will be 
posted to our website and Facebook pages.  
 
Guest RV Registration: If you have a guest RV staying 
on your site you must complete and email the Guest RV 
Registration form to slsmanager2@gmail.com or return 
it to the mail slot next to the ice machine at the store. 
The form can be found outside the store or at 
https://www.spiderlakesprings.org/regulations/ 
 
Occupancy: 4.07 Any visiting Recreational Vehicle that 
is owned by a License Holder’s Guest and intends to 
remain in the Resort must be registered. Guest Units 
may stay for a period not to exceed seven (7) days 
consecutive and a cumulative period of twenty-one (21) 
days in any calendar year.  
 

 
Did You Know?: 
Over the July long weekend there were 170 sites 
occupied and 15 guest units. The water in the ponds 
comes from underground springs. Evelyn’s pond 
extension is also fed from a creek that runs through the 
farmer’s property. The creeks leaving these ponds flows 
into Larry’s and Ryan’s ponds. 
 
Waterslide: Waterslide hours are 1:30pm to 3:30pm. 
 
Parking Permits: The Board is amending when the 
permits should be visible in vehicles. Owner and guest 
permits do not have to be used when driving in and out 
of the park. Parking Permits must be visible when parked 
anywhere in the resort, including when parked in 
campsites. Permits can be picked up from Fern at the 
second security site near the front gate, Tuesdays 1-3pm 
& Saturdays 9-11am. 
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RV Black Water Tanks: When you finish draining the 
tank, don’t forget to close the valve. If left open the 
sewer gases escape out of the vents through the roof of 
the RV and stink up the whole neighborhood.  
 
Dog Park: Owners must stop letting their dogs dig holes 
in this area. This is one of our septic fields and if we 
were inspected and holes were found the park would 
be shut down. 
 
Refundable Containers: Please do not put waste 
products or soup cans in with your refundable 
containers at the bottle sorting shed. 
 
Uninterrupted Enjoyment: No person shall use or 
operate any motorized or power equipment before the 
hour of 9:00am or after the hour of 5:00pm daily.   
No person shall engage in noisy construction projects 
involving the use of hand tools or power tools before 
the hour of 9:00am or after the hour of 5:00pm daily. 
 
Vandalism: If vandalism of the washrooms continues, 
we will be forced to close them each evening. As a 
result of ongoing vandalism there are now cameras at 
the longhouse. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Security Gate: When entering or exiting the security 
gate you must ensure that it is closed before 
proceeding.  
 
SLS Campers Association Board of Directors Meetings: 
The SLS Campers Association Board of Directors 
meetings are held the third Sunday of each month 
(except for December) at 10:00am in the park. All 
owners are welcome to attend or send questions to 
spiderlakesecretary@gmail.com. Minutes are posted to 
our website. 
 
Board of Directors:  
President – Kevin Baker Vice President - Teresa Nielsen 
Treasurer – Lottie LeGros Secretary - Joanne Boomer 
Each section has an elected representative. 
A Section – Ken Leahy      B Section – Justine Scott 
C Section – Petty Wong      D Section – Brian Weikum 
E Section – Laura Geberdt  F Section – Doug Hogg 
G Section – Cheri Doney 
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